
Ms. Saia
Wrights Mill Road School Counselor 

My name is Caroline Saia, and I am thrilled to be your child’s
School Counselor for the 2024-2025 school year! This school

year will be my 3rd year as a school counselor! I am originally
from Birmingham, AL, but I now call Auburn my home! In

2020, I graduated with my undergraduate degree in Human
Development and Family Sciences with a minor in Counseling.

I continued my education and completed my Master’s in
School Counseling in May 2022. 

As your child’s school counselor, I will provide classroom and
small group lessons as well as individual and small group

counseling. I am eager to collaborate with parents/guardians,
outside resources, and faculty and staff to ensure your child’s

success at school!  

I look forward to working with you and your child this school
year! If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate

to contact me. 

WMR Families,

Please contact me via email at cesaia@auburnschools.org
or by phone at 334-887-1990. 


